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People cannot afford to continue to subsidize fossil fuel subsidies or pollution and 

health risks from numerous sources. We are paying with our lives and air and water 

pollution continues from leaking fue tanks around the state, requests for use of 

electricity resources that burndens consumers, by data centers and expansion of 

freeways that support increased traffic near our homes and workplaces.  The cost of 

all this pollution must be shared and paid in full by oil and gas companies for our 

survival as individuals and for Planet health as a whole 

This bill is the beginning of incentives for stopping new oil and gas production and is 

the beginning of phase outs of fossil furels. Charging money and ceasing subsidies 

for new oil wells and pipelines is the first step toward reducing ( mosre costly in every 

way) reliance on fossil fuels. You do not only help Oregon's citizens from the burden 

of these costs, an help slow this growing process  in the USAm you also help them to 

BEGIN to plan for a phaseout of their destructive industy.  

Thank you for taking both the short and long term interest by supporting this bill. 

Karen Ashikeh 

Beaverton, OR 


